Eddie Sleeper

From: Kolleen Hendin <kklinehendin03@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 12:17 AM
To: Eddie Sleeper

HB 4269 will move our schools one step further toward eliminating the Arts. This bill will be a huge
mistake. Most of our best readers and overall great students are that way because of the Arts. Don't cut your

nose despite your face.



